
Please be advised that there was an administration error in
March’s Newsletter in regards to “The Star Wars Family
Drive-In Movie” presented by Kal-Tire. This event was
hosted in 2024 as the poster indicates and was mistakenly
advertised on behalf of the Town of Stettler. Administration
would like to send out our apologies to Kal Tire, Stettler
Town and Country Museum, and the public. 
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THE STETTLER HOSPICE SOCIETY ANNUAL HIKE IS TAKING
PLACE ON MAY 4TH, 2025 AT WEST STETTLER PARK; WITH
THE THEME “STAR WARS: MAY THE FORTH BE WITH YOU”. 

REGISTRATION 10:00 A.M.
1K OR 3K HIKE OR A SCENIC 5K HIKE/RUN.

HIKE STARTS AT 11:00 A.M.
LIVE ENTERTAINMENT AND FAMILY FUN WILL GET YOU

GOING INCLUDING A PRE-HIKE WARM UP.
PLEASE JOIN US FOR A FREE BARBECUE AND REFRESHMENTS

FOR PARTICIPANTS AFTER THE HIKE.
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT US AT

ADMIN@STETTLERHOSPICE.ORG OR
CALL NANCY @ 403-741-6179.


